Awana General Rules First Baptist Church Collinsville
Club Year: 2020-2021 V‘c/‘a ";.sa : www.firstbaptistcollinsville.org
276-647-3774

Thank you for registering your child for Awana. Listed below are our general rules and procedures for club.
Registration Fee:

Our registration fee of $20 per child will be waived for the 2020-2021 Awana year. Each child will receive a
handbook for their age group and a bag to keep their handbook and bible in. Your child’s awards will be
displayed on their bags as they receive them. Handbooks and bags will be received on night three of club once
their Entrance Booklet has been completed. In the event a child loses his book or bag, parents will be
responsible for replacements at a cost of S6 per bag and $10 per book.

Attire:

There is no specific attire required of children. We will not be using the Awana uniform for any of the age
groups. Clothing with any profane images or words will not be accepted at club.

Time:
Please be on time to club meetings. Club will start promptly at 4:00 on Sunday evenings.
Expectations:

It is our hope and prayer for Awana to be a fun and safe place for all our children to learn and develop a firm
foundation of faith. In order for that to happen, we need cooperation from all children. We expect children
to:

Bring handbooks and bibles to every meeting
Actively participate

Show respect to all others in club

Celebrate each other’s achievements

Help each other when needed.
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Behavior Policy:

It will be our policy in club to have a 3 strikes rule. If a child is repetitively disruptive in Small Group or Large
Group, they will be asked to leave and spend the rest of the club time with the Awana Commanders or Church
Pastor. On the second offense, we will ask a parent to attend club with the child until behavior is under
control. On the third offense, the child will be dismissed from club.

We look forward to getting to know each child and family this year!
Awana Commanders:

Jeremy and Stacy Craven



